
For Sunday, May 31, 2020: 
 

Dear Friends, 
      As we arrive at the last Sunday in May, we 
rejoice that Jesus has kept us safe and 
continues to bless our mission in Tatnuck. 
These recent months have been a journey of 
faith as we hold on to the promise of hope 
through our Lord and Savior. Details are being 
arranged for us to gather on June 7th. A flier 
will be going out Saturday regarding plans for 
gathering.  
 

      Meanwhile let us remember that our times 
are in God’s hands. We trust in His timing, not 
ours. Let us remember to pray for each other 
and our church.  
See you soon! Rev. Bob  
 
 



 
 
As we celebrate Pentecost Sunday and the 
birth of the Christian church, please consider 
the following scripture:      
 
Old Testament Numbers 11:24-30 
Gospel John 20:19-23 
New Testament Acts 2:1-21 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Let us contemplate the words from the hymn:  
“Spirit of God, Descend Upon My Heart”  
 

 

 


